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West of Westwood HOA had worked with CDS5 for several years
to address the increase in problems this walkway has caused the
community. LAPD reported an increase in crimes on Bentley,
Brookhaven and Tilden with people using this walkway, The
residential community does not use the walkway. It also creates a
safety concern for illegal activity that occurs on Sepulveda and in
the walkway. The gates can be installed on at the front and back
property line of the house located at Bently/Brookhaven-the
entrance to the walkway. This will allow the Apt Building on
Sepulveda to have full access to their property while preventing
access to the walkway.



